
EMBASSY OF INDIA
ABU DHABI

Important Announcement: Relocation of BLS Center (Reem Island)

The Embassy of India, Abu Dhabi hereby informs that the BLS Abu Dhabi Center has been

shifted from Shams Boutique Mall, Al Reem to the following address and commence the

operations at the new place with effect from 25 August 2025:

Wafra Square Building, 3rd Floor, Office No. 342, Al Reem Island, Abu Dhabi

Applicants requiring Passport and Visa related services are requested to visit the new BLS

premises from the above date onward.

Abu Dhabi

24.08.2025


